
Executive Summary 
Topic:  Donation of District Cell Phones 
Meeting Date: July 25, 2011 
 
 
Summary 
 
The Warren County School District has changed cell phone vendors. As a result, the previous 
vendor’s phones have been replaced with handsets from the new vendor. All cell phones targeted 
for donation were acquired at no charge to the district as part of the service plan. 
 
AMVETS Post #50 in Sugar Grove has submitted a written request to the district, asking that the 
phones from the previous vendor be donated to their organization. AMVETS maintains a 
collection system for cell phones, which are refurbished and provided to local military veterans 
for emergency calling use. 
 
A copy of the request letter from Sugar Grove AMVETS post is attached. 
 
Recommended Motion 
 
None. Informational item only. 
 

 
 


